
 

Friday 24th September 2021 

Class Dojo  

 

 

The winning classes last week  

were 1/2H and 3/4B 

The winning classes this week 

are  1/2B and 3/4C 

Well done everyone!  

It has been another good fortnight in school and our classes are now well settled into normal rou-

tines. Last Monday, we welcomed our Reception children for their first full week. The children have 

all settled in fantastically well and have been busy discovering lots of new exciting things. It has 

been lovely to see them getting to know each other and growing in confidence. We hope that every-

one soon feels settled and part of the school family here at D’Eyncourt. 

It has also been lovely to see the children in other year groups continuing to reconnect with their 

friends and classmates in the September sunshine as they settle back in to the more familiar rou-

tines of school life. We have seen some fabulous learning taking place across the classes this week 

so well done to everyone!  

It has been lovely to celebrate European Day of Languages today and hold our cake sale for Mac-

millan Cancer Support. We couldn't do these events without your support so thank 

you!  

Mrs D Darby, Headteacher 

Attendance  

Last week the winning class 

was 3/4B with 100% 

This week, the winning class is 

1/2H 

Well done to these classes!  

Celebrating Success Outside 

of School 

Rafiq, Raniah, Maddy D, Josh 

D, Alfie T- Swimming  

Abhiraj, Aradhana - Cricket  

Eliana, Niamh R - Dance  

Rio C - Football  

Georgia C - Singer of the Month 

Isobel R - Horse Riding 

Aanya- Karate  

Dates for your diary  

October 2021                                 

1st -Black History Month (more information to follow)  

1st- Reception Carnival Day (more information to follow)  

4th -World Space Week (more information to follow)  

8th-Hello Yellow -Wear Yellow Day raising awareness of mental health  

13th - Year 6 SATs meeting 3.30-4.30pm  (more information to follow)  

20th -Year 1/2 Black Country Living Museum Trip (more information to follow) 

21st- Year 5/6 Harvest Assembly 9.15am  

21st - School photographer in to take individual photographs 

22nd- Influenz Spray for children (Nurses in school all day) 

22nd- Wear Red day- showing racism the red card (more information to follow)  

22nd-Reception ‘Birthday Party’ (more information to follow) 

22nd- Break up for half term  



 

 

European Day of languages 

This year, European Day of Languages falls 

on Sunday  26th  September but we have 

celebrated today! This year, in phases the children explored dif-

ferent countries - finding out facts about the country, completing 

art activities, singing songs and some even tried some of the 

cuisine! Reception and Year 1 and 2 looked at Spain, Year 3 and 

4 looked at France and Year 5 and 6 looked at Italy.  

It was fabulous to see the children in the colours of the countries 

flags today learning about our European neighbours. We hope 

the children enjoyed their day today. Check Class Dojo for some 

pictures.  

School Council  

Miss Harris is very busy organising our new school council. 

The children have been tasked with creating a poster telling the 

class why they should represent them and they will need to 

stand in front of their peers and explain why they would be the 

perfect candidate. The elections will be taking place in the next 

couple of weeks and our school councillors will be chosen.  

It is a perfect opportunity to discuss our British Values and 

teach children the value of democracy and voting. We look for-

ward to planning some exciting fund-raising opportunities soon!  

Wednesfield Magazine  

Last week,  we had a visit from a photographer to take photo-

graphs of our reception children for the Wednesfield magazine. 

The photographer was so impressed with their behaviour and 

commented on how smart the children looked. The magazine will 

be printed within the next couple of weeks so keep a lookout to 

see our new reception pupils.  

Secondary School Admissions  

A reminder to all Year 6 parents that Secondary School admis-

sions must be completed by 31st October 2021. If you require 

further details please visit  

www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/admissions  

Macmillan Cancer Support Cake 

Sale  

Today we held our cake sale to raise 

funds for Macmillan Cancer Support. The children had the oppor-

tunity to visit the hall where we had a huge selection of cakes to 

buy. Thank you so much for all of the donations of cakes and 

biscuits. We have raised over £460 for Macmillan Cancer - this is 

a fabulous amount so thank you!  

We still have some cakes remaining so we will be selling cakes 

again on Monday if your child would like to bring in a donation. 

All donations will go to Macmillan Cancer Support.  

National Space Week  

Monday 4th October is the start of National Space Week and we 

have an exciting event in school. On Monday 4th October we have 

a planetarium visiting school and all of the children will have the 

opportunity to visit this wonderful experience. We are asking for a 

donation of £1.50 per child that is payable via Play 360 Education 

Payments (SimsPay). Thank you for your support with this.  

Trim Trails  

Please can children refrain from using the play equipment and trim 

trails after school. These pieces of equipment need adult supervi-

sion when children are playing and we do not want any acci-

dents. Thank you for your support with this.  

Staff Updates  

We have some sad news, Miss Uppal will be leav-

ing D’Eyncourt in a couple of weeks after 14 years 

of working here. We wish her well in her new 

position.  

Parking Around the School  

Just a reminder about parking around the 

school site. Whilst we appreciate parking is an 

issue around school, we would ask that you 

please be considerate of our neighbours and do 

not block any driveways. We have received numerous complaints 

already this term from our concerned neighbours. Thank you for 

your support with this matter.  


